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So Senator Goodrich can well do with the procedures that
we have exactly what he would like to do by putting an
amendment forward following this amendment should this 
amendment not be successful deleting the Governor's 
discretion provision.

SPEAKER MARVEL: Go ahead, Senator Goodrich.

SENATOR GOODRICH: The only trouble is it ain't so. The
problem is that this motion...it will be taking out the 
Governor's discretion already. Why would I put another 
motion up behind this to do something that you have just 
done? You have done nothing but tie the elimination of 
the Governor's discretion to add strength to your pulling 
the 55 mile an hour speed limit back in. That is all you 
are. doing and it is for that reason that we have got to
divide the question in order to separate the two so that
we can make a decision separately on the two points. If 
you want to bring the speed limit from 65 back to 55 and 
eliminate the Governor's discretion then you vote yes on 
the Beutler motion because that is exactly what it says 
but if you want to separate the issue, you want to decide 
the 65 mile an hour versus 55 mile an hour separate and 
frankly I would say vote no on that, if we divide the 
question we can divide it and make the decision separately 
and then vote no on the first half of it, vote yes on the 
elimination of the second half and you've got the thing 
whipped.

SPEAKER MARVEL: Senator DeCamp.

SENATOR DeCAMP: Mr. President, may I humbly offer a sug­
gestion to both Glen and Chris. I think the wording that 
Chris wants has to maybe be redone a little. What he 
intends to do and, you correct me if I am wrong, is ex­
actly what I said he was going to do which is gut the 
bill and leave one part which is repealling this special 
55 to 65 license fee. Otherwise he wants to eliminate 
everything else, eliminate speed limit 65, eliminate 
Omaha, he is gutting the bill. That is right, he is 
gutting the bill and he doesn't like people to gut bills 
but anyway, and that is all he is doing and you are think­
ing he is dealing with a limited aspect but he is wiping 
out the whole bill is what he intends to do and just use 
it for the purpose of eliminating that 55 to 65 thing, 
which is what I feared.

SPEAKER MARVEL: Senator Beutler.

SENATOR BEUTLER: Maybe I could clarify by simply asking
Senator Goodrich one question. If we divide the question,


